
Notice of a Public Hearing

The East Kingston Board of Selectmen will conduct a public hearing on a proposed new traffic pattern 
for the 107/108 intersection. The hearing will be held in person to begin at 6:30pm Thursday, May 5, 
2022 at the Pound School, located at 41 Depot Road East Kingston, NH. 

In addition, there will be a virtual option to listen only to the meeting. The details are available at the 
Selectmen’s Office.

Grace Ruelle

East Kingston Town Administrator


